From: Planning
Subject: 435 Barber

From: Corinne Schat

Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 11:14 AM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>
Subject: 435 Barber

After reviewing house addition proposal plans submitted by Hurol Ulupinar at 435 Barber Ave to the city of Ann Arbor, |
would like to state my support and approval of these plans.

Sincerely,
Corinne Schat



